Moorside Primary School Beaconsfield Street Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239

Email: admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk
www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk

Head Teacher: L Hall

Email: <u>linda.hall@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk</u>

3rd March 2022





Dear Parent / Carer,

Following the current crisis in Ukraine, Moorside Primary School would like to become a collection point for donations to Ukranian refugees.

If you are able to contribute any of the following items, we will pass them onto the appropriate organisations supporting the Ukranian refugees.

- 1. Camping bed and mattresses.
- 2. Bedding: duvets, pillows, bed linen, blankets, towels.
- 3. Non-perishable food: pasta, rice, oil, sugar, salt, coffee, tea, jam, pate, canned food, baby food, energy/snack bars.
- 4. Toiletries: shampoo, toothpaste, toothbrushes, mouth wash, deodorant, ibuprofen / paracetamol, feminine hygiene products, nappies.

Our sympathies are with the people of Ukraine and their families during this awful time.

Yours Sincerely,

L. Hall

L. Hall

Head Teacher